“The Energy Departments’ use of taxpayer money to hire a law firm with ties to the nuclear industry is clearly inappropriate.  DOE has made one mistake after another over the course of their oversight of the Yucca Mountain project.  Hopefully the IG’s willingness to investigate this contract will result in the correction of their most recent mistake,” said Heller.

